Roland 398



Gene L. Shire General Director – Labor Relations Burling ton Northern Santa Fe

P.O. Box 961030 Fort Worth, TX 76161-0030 2600 Lou Menk Drive Garden Level Fort Worth, TX 76131

Phone: 817-352-1076
Fax: 817-352-7482

Mr. J.D. Mullen General Chairman BLE 509 SW Wilshire Suite D Burleson, TX. 76028

April 24, 2001

Certified Mail <u>7000 0520 002</u>26943 8134

Dear Mr. Mullen,

Pursuant to the terms of Article II of the May 13, 1971 National Agreement, notice is hereby given of Carrier's desire to change the switching limits at San Bernardino, California to MP 73.8 on the Cajon Subdivision and MP 45 (Kaiser Yard) on the San Gabriel Subdivision. The reason for the extension is to allow yard crews to handle "bare tables" between the new siding at Ono and the new intermodal facility.

I will arrange for a conference bridge to be available to us at 10:00 a.m. on May 2, 2001 in order to commence negotiations concerning this extension. I will provide you with the telephone number and pass-code within the next few days.

I will look forward to talking to you on May 2.

Cc:

J.B. Wright

Michael Shircliff Michael E. Croy Milton Siegele Melissa Kingston